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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 687 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 19/03/2019.  
 
1. Forward my email below to the required person(s) who would deal with Body Worn Armour and 
stab/slash proof clothing issued to staff 
or 
2. Please reply with the Name, Position and contact details of the person responsible for issuing the 
safety wear to staff.  It maybe there is more than one department who issue this protection to front 
line staff. 
 
It is not Trust practice to divulge the details for staff members below board level, however, 
we have forwarded your email on your behalf. 
 
 


